
The UCR Youth Health and Development Lab is seeking African American
youth and parents to complete a survey and optional interview. The

purpose is to learn more about the mental health of African American youth
who have encountered the juvenile justice system.

PATHWAYS
TO RESILIENCE

Interested? Contact us!

youthdevlab.ucr@gmail.com
(951) 827-2535

Have had contact with police or the juvenile justice system
Be between the age of 12 and 17
Identify as Black or African American
Live in Southern California

To be eligible the youth must:



Lab Director: Dr. Aerika Loyd 

Email: aerikal@ucr.edu
Phone: (951) 827-5276

WE WANT 
TO HEAR 
YOUR 
STORY
Follow us on social media!

@ucr_youthdev 

Families who complete the survey and interview
receive up to $150

5/17/23
NA

20-081

https://youthdevlab.ucr.edu/
https://youthdevlab.ucr.edu/contact-us/
https://youthdevlab.ucr.edu/contact-us/

